
Historian & Media

Just a quick note to everyone, If you attended the Department School of Instruction on August

6th, or the District 1 School of Instruction on August 20th, this counts as a Media Report.

Question 7M on the report asks “How Many members attended Media Relations Training

hosted by their Department Historian and Media Relations Chair?”  Please make sure to include

the number attending, time spent, and miles driven.

Thank you,

Patrice Lamb

Historian & Media Relations

VFW Auxiliary Department of SC

1dmksgirl@gmail.com

843-754-8975
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